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WELCOME MEMBERS! 

 

Membership Season:  July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021 

Dear New and Renewing Colonial Figure Skating Club Member:   

 

Thank you for choosing Colonial Figure Skating Club, Inc. (CFSC) as the skating club for you or a member 

of your family.  CFSC offers a world class coaching staff committed to the continued development of the 

sport of figure skating, up to 60 weekly sessions across three ice surfaces, as well as off ice conditioning, 

dance classes, a Learn to Skate program, Synchronized Skating Teams, and Theatre on Ice.    

 Please review the following membership information for the 2020-2021 season before processing your 

membership application electronically.     

• Membership Categories 

• Membership Contract 

• Code of Conduct 

• Club Rules 

• Volunteer Policy 

• Locker Rental Policy 

Members will also be asked to sign and accept the terms of CFSC Club Rules, SafeSport policies and the 

USFS Parent and Skater Codes of Conduct.  No paper applications will be accepted.     

The deadline for renewal is June 21, 2020.  Renewals submitted after the deadline are subject to a 

$25.00 late fee.    Please note that, for the 2020-21 season, membership options have been added 

because of the COVID-19 Club closure.  These include reduced fees or the option to pay in installments, 

with a balance due in the Fall. 

We have also enabled the option to donate to the Colonial Relief Fund, set up to subsidize these 

reduced fees. 

Please familiarize yourself with the CFSC website, www.skatecolonial.org for additional notices, ice 

schedules and other important information about CFSC.   

All Spring 2020 events and activities were cancelled, thus eliminating many volunteer opportunities.  For 

this reason, renewing members who have not fulfilled volunteer requirements will not be required to do 

so for the 2019-2020 season, and will not be billed for unfulfilled hours.   

As a reminder, skater accounts must be current for membership renewals to be approved.   

Your CFSC membership includes a USFS membership when CFSC is designated as your home club.    All 

USFS memberships expire on June 30, 2020 (unless you are a Collegiate member who has renewed in 

the last 3 years).  It is important to submit renewals by the deadline to avoid loss of seniority, delay of 

membership approval, and USFS member renewal.     

Thank you for your interest in CFSC.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

me via the email address listed below.   

Sincerely,   

Patty Flanagan 
Executive Director, Colonial Figure Skating Club   
patty@colonialfsc.com 
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